
 

 

 

Victory Churches International firmly believes in establishing long lasting ministries all 
over the world that will last for generations to come. Part of this vision includes buying 
land and building structures to help grow and facilitate the ministry. 
 

We have building projects happening all over the world, but we want to highlight the ones 
happening in Myanmar, Mexico, Uganda and Pakistan this month. We could not have 
done what has been done without the continual support of our Victory Church Family.  
 

Thank you to all our Victory Churches for your continual giving! It is because of your 
tithes and offerings that VCI Missions can continue to reach the unreached and see the 
kingdom of God grow and expand. 

Pray For... 
▪ Drs. George & Hazel Hill that they 

would receive protection, direction 
and inspiration as they lead this 
movement. 

▪ Enough funds to be raised to meet 
our goal of feeding 30,000 Street 
Children, orphans and widows for the 
Global Christmas Feeding Program. 

▪ Pakistan and Uganda as they continue 
their building projects into the next 
year.  

▪ Wisdom and favor on all those who 
are currently doing construction 
projects. That they would have the 
right builders, safety on work sites 
and be able to complete their projects 
on time. 

What Can I Do? 
 Visit one of our Victory Children's 

Homes! Contact our missions office for 
information on upcoming trips. 

 Sponsor a child, contact Lori Peters at 
sponsorships@victorychildrenshomes.
com 

 Plan a trip to our Baja Missions base in 
Ensenada, Mexico! Contact Tom & 
Laurie at wepplersvcibaja@gmail.com 

 Contact our office or visit our website 
for more information on missions trips 
and opportunities. Go to 
www.victoryint.org 

 Give! There are many ways that you 
can give to VCI Missions. From special 
projects, sponsorship, or giving of your 
time and talents. Contact us to get 
involved! 
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